Jody Weaver

From:

Sara Flaherty <sflaherty@anchorqea.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, May 28, 2024 3:43 PM

To:

Jody Weaver Ryan Davis; ffh

Cc: Subject:

Wetland Plant Borrow Activities

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

Jody,

Good afternoon. I hope all is well. You may recall we previously discussed the option of using City-owned property to harvest wetland plants for the Calhoun Port Authority mitigation project. Construction is complete and we are working on the final planting details. We would like to discuss authorization to use wetland areas near Lighthouse Beach and Bayfront Peninsula Park. As you know from past wetland work, damage to borrow sites is strictly avoided.

Please let me know when it is a good time to discuss details of the request. We appreciate your consideration and look forward to working with you.

Best,

Sara Flaherty | ANCHOR QEA, LLC

Senior Scientist
sflaherty@anchorgea.com
PO Box 741
Rockport, Texas 78381
D 361.450.6937

ANCHOR QEA, LLC

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This electronic message transmission contains information that may be confidential and/or privileged work product prepared in anticipation of litigation. The information is intended for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by telephone at (206) 287-9130.